2020 Herodsmawn of the Year - Open

Debra Sandoval & Nicole Brockreide

What a year of distancing from family and
friends, shows being canceled, No Nationals, No con-
vention, and yet through it all we continued to breed
and work on our herd.

Several surprising and amazing events oc-
curred this past year for Brock’s Fallen Ears. First of all
we have started producing some nice quality “colored
rabbits”. We now have a number of oranges and agoutis
that have done well on the show table. We have even
gotten some nice opals, Frosties, and a Siamese Sable or
two. Secondly, our solid junior tort doe Frankie took 4
BIS’s in one weekend out of 800 rabbits at the California
State Convention! That was definitely the highlight of
our showing career.

We've missed seeing our rabbit friends who don’t
live on the west coast and look forward to renewing
those friendships again.

Deb and Nicole
Brock’s Fallen Ear’s Rabbitry
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